
A contractor for Southwest Gas will close the northbound curb lane on Alvernon 
Way for gas line installation work beginning on Tuesday, Sept. 28 with the lane 
remaining closed to traffi c at all times until Friday, Oct. 15. Work behind the lane 
closure will be from 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. daily.

Because of the need for this lane closure, the two entrances to this property 
off Alvernon Way will be blocked. During this traffi c restriction, employees and 
customers can access the property off of Grant Road.

Tuesday, September 28 to Friday, October 15

Construction Alert:

Blocked Entrances

� ank you for your patience during this construction.

Map not to scale

If you have any questions or 

concerns, please call the project 

hotline at 844-258-7481.
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We appreciate your patience as we conduct this important infrastructure 
improvement project. 
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